
Angelo Tornabene, Ph.D. 
Labyrinth Foundation 
135 Shonnard Place 
Yonkers NY 10703 

Dear Dr. Tornabene: 

 Haight St #  
San Francisco CA 94117 

February 16, 1986 

I have tried to contact you at 122 Windsor Terrace and was 
informed that you left no forwarding address. It was only by 
chance I found your Shonnard Place address. 

I am the author of the Information for the Female-to-Male booklet 
distributed by Paul Walker, Janus Information Facility of this 
city. Therein I listed Labyrinth Foundation as a referral with 
the Windsor Terrace address. I am now distributing the expanded 
2nd edition of the booklet and ask your permission to list your 
Shonnard Place address as a contact for Labyrinth Foundation. 
Is the Foundation still in operation? t4, � � �-

I am enclosing a SASE in hopes of hearing from you soon. 

tJJr. eJi Mrs. �efo 'I oma6ene 
  

'Y�, 'J,f.'Y 10701 

Z-24-� 

Best regards, 

� 

Lou Sullivan 

                 

         

         




